
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
 
 

MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING OF JULY 5, 2012 
 
 

 
 
The Marine Advisory Board meeting of July 5, 2012 has been postponed until 
Tuesday, July 17 due to proximity to Fourth of July holiday. The next regular 
MAB meeting will be held on July 17, 2012. For additional information, please 
contact Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities, at (954) 828-5236. 
 

 
 
 

 

 


